


Toilets and Waste 
Disposal Site 

Advice for  
Dog Owners 

Campervans, Caravans 
& Motorhomes 
Please take care when travelling 
in Argyll and Bute. We have 
spectacular scenery everywhere 
but many of our roads are narrow 
and single track. Caution and 
consideration must be taken for 
other road users while you take 
in the dramatic landscapes and 
natural beauty. When travelling 
at slower pace and there’s a build 
up of vehicles behind you kindly 
use passing places to let faster 
traffic overtake safely. 

Please plan ahead when   
visiting Argyll and Bute, 
remember public toilets   
are not suitable for disposal  
of chemical toilet waste.  
Please scan QR code to find 
nearest grey / black waste 
disposal and fresh water  
fill up facilities. 

Be a Responsible Dog Owner Do not allow your dog to 
approach animals, including wildlife or people uninvited.   
Where possible avoid livestock. Release your dog if threatened 
by cattle. Always keep your dog in sight and under control –  
if in doubt use a lead. Always bag and bin dog poo, take it  
home when bins aren’t available. To avoid your dog committing 
a livestock crime please follow the advice below: 

– When in the countryside, 
be wary of your dog 
approaching other animals. 

– Try to stop your dog coming 
into contact with livestock. 

– Remember, in the 
countryside, it may not 
always be obvious when 
animals are around. 

HAVE A GREAT TIME – BE A GREAT VISITOR 

These sites offer great services for 

a small fee, please use them and 
be safe in the knowledge you’re 
protecting the environment. It is 
encouraged to visit a formal site 
frequently to empty waste. 

#abplace2b 

Parking 
Responsibly 


